
                              
                               

                                   
Subject:                          Dr. Wilma Johnson.

 
Dr.Wilma Johnson of Channel Dental Care,Kingston,Tasmania has been my dentist and also for my wife Pauline, for 
quite some time now.
I am a British WW2 Veteran with some of the usual disabilities for a person of my age and background ie heart 
pacemaker,lymphodema in both legs,very bad tinnitus,some significant hearing loss and some eye problems relating 
to a slight stroke and cataracks.
 
     What I wish to bring to the attention of the committee is my feeling of disbelief and revulsion when I first heard 
of the appalling manner and way that Dr.Johnson and many other dentists have been treated by Medicare for what 
seems to be a retropective requirement to provide paperwork not related to the high quality dental work that was 
carried out.Dr. Johnsons generous donation of treatment above that required is beyond praise.
 
    Please bring sensibility and reason into changing the cloud under which these inocent dentists have been placed.
 
    Antony John COPE, 
 
  13th.April 2012
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